
2022 Walsh Park Open
Dear Sponsor,

On Saturday, July 30, 2022, the Walsh Park Benevolent Corporation (Walsh Park) will be 
holding its annual Walsh Park Open charity golf tournament at the Hay Harbor Golf Club. 
With your help, we will be able to raise money for the on-going operations of Walsh 
Park. 
Walsh Park was founded in 1987 to promote the viability of the year-round community 
of Fishers Island by creating and maintaining a supply of attractable, affordable housing. 
Currently, approximately 33% of the year-round population reside in Walsh Park homes, 
including 58% of the active members of the Fishers Island Fire Department. You can help 
Walsh Park today by sponsoring the Walsh Park Open.

2022 Walsh Park Open Sponsorship:  $150

The Walsh Park Benevolent Corporation is a non-profit, tax-exempt organization under section 501(c)(3) of the Internal 
Revenue Code. We have not provided goods or services in consideration of your contribution.

Make checks payable to:   Walsh Park Benevolent Corporation

Mail to:       Walsh Park Benevolent Corporation
P.O. Box 684
Fishers Island, NY  06390

You can also visit www.walshpark.org to donate online.

Thank you for your support of Walsh Park!

I/We are unable to be a sponsor at this time, but would like to make a gift of $________

If you are unable to provide support through a monetary donation, items for tournament 
prizes would be greatly appreciated and benefit the success of the event.

Name:____________________________________________________________________

Phone Number:________________________   Email:______________________________

http://www.walshpark.org/

